
Important dates for your diary 

 

18th October  - own clothes day. £1 

donation for FOWAS 

19th October—TD Day. School 

closed 

31st October  - Term 2 begins 

1st/2nd November  - Parent      

Consultation Meetings.  Sign up 

sheets in reception from Monday. 

14th November—wear odd socks 

with school uniform for anti-bullying 

week 

18th November—dress for Pudsey. 

£1 donation for Children in Need. 

Be spotacular! 

5th December—Y3/4 football    

tournament 

Attendance 

Highest attendance: 

Voyagers 97.6% 

Lost learning: 90 hours 

 

@WestAshtonCofE  

  

News and Events 

 

Friday 14th October 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

  

Reminders 

1st Thursday of the month – Pre-loved school uniform for sale in the library 

The library is open after school on Tues and Fri. 

This week we sent Nicola and Lola, in Voyagers Class, to a dance workshop held to launch the 
theme of ‘A kind of magic’ for the KS2 Dance Festival.  On 8th February, Voyagers will once again 
take part in this. 

Today in our Celebration Collective Worship we celebrated Maks 
(Voyagers) for the value of hope,  Toby (Discoverers) for the value 
of hope,  Arthur (Explorers) for the value of hope and Seb 
(Shooting Stars) for the  value of  Wisdom.             

Congratulations to them all.  

This afternoon the whole school were treated to a musical performance by Discoverers Class. 
They had learnt Put on Your Gumboots in their music lessons this term. The performance was 
fabulous; the children used glockenspiels and xylophones, singing and dancing to showcase their 
learning. Mrs Meehan said, “In the five years that I have worked at the school, I don't think I have 
ever heard the children perform using musical instruments.” Well done Discoverers for a superb 
performance.  
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Our Y5/6 football team were 
amazing!  Congratulations to a 
great team who trained hard 
every opportunity they could 

and worked together           
exceptionally well. We are all 
so proud of your performance 

—  a well deserved 3rd.  

 

Now we need a Y3/4 
team…..let us know who 

wants to play. 

Please remind your child/children about the Design a Flag competition for the School Games.  
Thank you for the entries that I have already received; there is still time to send in more! 

More details can be found later in the newsletter. 

Lots have people have already signed up — thank you—but there are still appoint-
ments available so please do book in to see your child’s class teacher if you haven't 
already done so. 

Please keep donating any reading books other parents/carers might enjoy.  We would love to make the 
library a real school community hub for us all to enjoy. 



 

 

 

The West Ashton caterpillar lantern is coming along nicely.  

We hope that you will be able to come along to the         

Trowbridge Lantern Festival on Friday 18th November and 

see the finished lantern. 

 

Our very talented willow artist, Jennie, is running workshops 

in the Old Town Hall over half term.  They are free and you 

don’t have to book.  Details here. 

 

https://trowbridgetownhall.com/events/lantern-making-workshops/


 

 

 

 

Please tell all your family and friends about this.   



News from the classes: 

Shooting Stars: This week we have been learning about Autumn, did you know that a pumpkin is a piece of fruit and that the two big trees on our 
field grew from acorns, they are called oak trees. We have also been doing lots of phonics and I have learnt how to read words with three letters. 
Marcey 

Explorers: This week we have been learning more abut animals in science.  In RE, we learnt what the Sabbath was and why it is important to 
Jews. In PSHE we tried different things to calm our brains and our whole selves.  Mrs Blake-Thwaite came in and saw lots of us lying on the floor! 
We also talked about making new friends. Ellie 

Discoverers: This week we did some learning abut light in science. In PE we are doing cat dances and movements as it links with history—cats 
were very important in Egyptian times.  In English, we have just started writing our own version of Cinderella—a twisted tale.  Ask us about it! 
James and Archie  

Voyagers:  We have been learning about DADWAVERS in English—ask us what they are! We have been learning numbers 1-20 in French and 
created Anglo-Saxon villages in history.  In PSHE we have been thinking about our own goals for this year.  Thalia and Izzy 

 

We are very nearly at the end of Term 1.  I can’t believe how quickly it has gone and how much we have done.  Please remember the FOWAS own 
clothes day on Tuesday  - it is PE but any kit will do this week.  Then, I hope you and your families enjoy a restful half term break. 

 

We look forward to seeing everyone again on Monday 31st October. 

Best wishes, 

Alex Blake-Thwaite 

Congratulations to more TT Rock Stars! Alexandra, Archie S, Brie, Elsie 
and Luca are all now Rock Star Wannabes.  Alexandra and Lawson are 
Rock Star Garage Rockers and James is a Rock Star Gigger. Amazing 

times tables knowledge. 

We have also moved up to 26th—keep going! 

Look our for details on the England Rocks competition for schools in 
England.  Three days of answering as many questions as we can and 

classes with the highest averages win prizes! More details after the 
break. 



  

 

 

 

 

Design a flag competition 
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We have entry forms in school. 



  

 

 

 

 

 


